

January 24, 2025

Dear Wonderful Nazareth Community,

Happy Catholic Schools Week!



Catholic Schools Week

This year Catholic Schools Week starts this Monday, January 28th and ends on Friday January 31st. The special theme is "Catholic Schools: United in Faith and Community." During the week, we will be focusing each day on a different Schoolwide Learning Expectation. In the spirit of CSW, Nazareth School will be honoring the theme with a week of fun filled activities beginning with a special assembly and prayer service.

Teacher and Staff Appreciation Day will be this Tuesday, January 28st. It would be wonderful for families to express their love and appreciation to our wonderful Nazareth Teacher's and Staff. Please take a moment to have your child write a simple note of thanks to their teacher and staff, for all they do to help them grow and learn.

On Wednesday, January 29th, we will honor all of our student body with Student Appreciation Day. Students are able to wear free dress, please refer to the Family Handbook page 50 for details. The day will be filled with extra recess, activities with Prayer Buddies, a class movie in the afternoon and no homework. On Thursday, February 2nd we will be celebrating Community Day. Each class will make cards for the Sisters of Nazareth and Mission San Diego de Alcala priests. In addition, we will all come together to help spruce up our own school grounds and make Nazareth beautiful.

Grandparent's Day

On Friday, January 31st we will be honoring our amazing Grandparents' by welcoming them to Mass, followed by a reception and school performance. It is a day filled with joy as we share our beautiful Mass, campus and classrooms with our loved ones. The gates from St. Francis parking lot to the Nazareth School main parking lot will be accessible for walking traffic from 7:30am-12:30pm. We will an armed security guard patrolling campus, in order to ensure a safe school environment. As a reminder, Friday is a minimum day with 11:55am dismissal.

Respect Hospitality Love Justice Compassion Patience

End of Second Semester

As a reminder, second quarter ended on Friday, January 17, 2025. Reports cards will be going home with your student today. Please review their amazing progress with your child(ren), sign and return the report card envelope next week. If you would like a conference, please reach out to you child's teacher.

Lower Field Renovation

We are excited to announce that the Lower Field renovation is complete with the installation of all new playground TBN Premium Playground Fiber groundcover. Thank you parents for your generous support in making this renovation possible.

New Safety Protocols

In order to continue keeping the Nazareth community safe, Nazareth School will be locking down the campus gates after school at 4:30pm or after school events. If you need to pick up your child from extended care or need access to the campus, please use the Extended Care entrance gate and buzz in.

Nazareth School asks for your support and vigilance in continuing to keep our community healthy. Thank you for keeping your child(ren) home if they are sick or experience any flu symptoms. We appreciate your open communication, please notify Nazareth School at office@nazarethschool.org if your child will not be at school.

God Bless,

Mrs. René Coons Principal Nazareth School

Holy Family of Nazareth Watch over us and protect us.

Core Value of January – Justice

Blessed are those who hunger and thirst for Justice for they shall be satisfied.

Matthew 5:6

Our Mission: Nazareth School, "A school with a Mission," develops faith-filled learners who are guided by the Core Values of the Sisters of Nazareth, providing academic excellence rooted in Catholic tradition.

Respect

Hospitality

Love

Justice

Compassion

Patience